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Arif Yasin Chohan

From: Maurice Morgan <Maurice.MORGAN@transport.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 3 May 2021 8:56 AM

To: Arif Yasin Chohan

Subject: RE: HSC - Traffic

 [EXTERNAL]  Please exercise caution when clicking on links or attachments from external sources.

 
Arif 

 

Happy to go to exhibition with the material supplied 

 

Cheers 

 

Maurice 

 

 
 

From: Arif Yasin Chohan [mailto:Arif.Chohan@yass.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 30 April 2021 10:17 AM 

To: 'Craig McGaffin' <cjm@catalyze.net.au> 

Cc: Maurice Morgan <Maurice.MORGAN@transport.nsw.gov.au>; Chris Bamberry 

<Chris.BAMBERRY@transport.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: HSC - Traffic 

Importance: High 

 
CAUTION: This email is sent from an external source. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know 

the content is safe. 

 

Hi Craig 

 

Did not hear anything from Maurice will follow up with Maurice.  

 

Thanks, 

Arif 

 

 
Arif Yasin Chohan | Strategic Planner | Yass Valley Council 
P: +61 (0)2 6226 1477 
E: Arif.Chohan@yass.nsw.gov.au | W: www.yassvalley.nsw.gov.au 
 
Working Together for our Community 

Follow us on: 

    

 


